

Councillor Gary Baldwin, Chair Mr. Mark Graham, Vice Chair Mr. Bob Hall Mr. Leslie Kariunas

Mayor Diane Therrien

August 24th 2020

John Kennedy, Clerk City of Peterborough 500 George St. Peterborough, Ontario K9H 3R9

Mr. Kennedy

The Board received your correspondence regarding Council's request for information about the light armoured vehicle at its meeting last week.

The day after the Board meeting, Ontario Power Generation publicly stated they were the donor.

The Board voted to not provide the maintenance and replacement costs for the vehicle. However, maintenance costs will depend on its usage. Had the vehicle not been donated, it is not something we would have purchased. We do not anticipate there will be any future donation of this type.

Thank you

Gary Baldwin, Chair

yay Bald

Police Services Board